
[Your School's Letterhead]  

[Date]  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some 

important changes to our curriculum that will be implemented in the 

upcoming academic year. 

[Briefly outline the reasons for the curriculum changes, e.g., "In 

response to educational advancements and feedback from our community, we 

strive to enhance our students' learning experiences."] 

The following changes will take place: 

1. **[Subject/Grade Level]**: [Description of changes] 

2. **[Subject/Grade Level]**: [Description of changes] 

3. **[Subject/Grade Level]**: [Description of changes] 

We believe these modifications will benefit your child's educational 

journey by [briefly explain the anticipated outcome of the changes, e.g., 

"promoting critical thinking skills and fostering creativity"].  

We invite you to attend an informational meeting on [date and time] at 

[location/virtual platform], where we will discuss these changes in 

detail and answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's 

education. We look forward to an exciting academic year ahead! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


